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As a concerned citizen | wish to request the parliament to extend the time available for consultation
on the QLD COMMUNITY SAFETY BILL 2024, to allow stakeholders and citizens alike proper time to
go through it, analyse it, and put together a detailed and extensive submission. Areas of the bill
which cause major concern as a responsible firearms owner, relate to changes in the Fit & Proper
Person criteria and the issuance of Firearms Prohibition Orders (FPOs), as well as the provisions for
the police to order social media content taken down which might involve firearms. This bill aims

to criminalise responsible firearms license holders and is a breach of our rights as law-abiding
Australian citizens.





